
COVID-19 RESPONSE NOTES 

 

March 12, 2020 

Report on Uvalde Covid-19 Response Meeting 

• Hospital update on revised procedures 
• Clinical still open and available to student nurses 
 

Leadership Team Discussion 
• WH guidance on groups of less than 10 
• Avoid restaurants, food courts, bars 
• Employee travel during spring break 
• Safety, spacing and cleaning in labs 
• Web Page – info on how to approach campus and offices 
• I.T. work on remote access for employees 
• Move to online progress 
• Assign tasks 
• Discuss dorm alternatives 

 


